
Dear Parents, Friends and Families,

At last the sun has decided to come out and what a difference it makes. The children have enjoyed utilising our
wonderful school grounds for Forest School and outdoor learning. A change from the soggy but successful field
trips the previous week! The lollies on a Friday are a very welcome treat and this will be a weekly event til the
end of term.

Although we are still trying to shake off some persistent coughs and colds I am pleased that our weekly
attendance is still holding at 92%. Thank you everyone for your continued co-operation to ensuring our
attendance is improving all the time. It was noted by Ofsted that this was a real strength of the school and
continues to show a positive way forward. If for any reason you need any support with your child’s attendance
at school please do get in touch with Mrs Miles, our Pastoral Lead, or myself - we are keen to help you in any
way we can.

Our Y6s have been doing their last bits of revision before the KS2 SATs assessments that take place this coming
week. As always we wish them all the best and will be encouraging them to show off everything they have
learnt. We will be providing a special SATs breakfast so can parents please ensure all our Y6 children are in
school early to take advantage of this and so we can settle and prepare children for their tests.

Now that we are in the final term of the year there are a few important dates for your diaries: 
·        SATs Mon13th – Thurs16th May
·        Trevictus Sports Event – ARB pupils Tues 21st May
·        Creativity and Well Being Day – whole school activities with Emma Farley Wed 22nd May
·        INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED – Friday 24th May
·        HALF TERM – Mon 27th May – Fri 31st May
·        Back to School – Mon3rd June
·        EYFS Sports Day – Wed 19th June (afternoon)
·        Ks1 Sports Day – Thur 20th June (afternoon)
·        KS2 Sports Day – Fri 21st June (afternoon)
·        Transition Day – Tues 2nd July 
·        Y5/Y6 Camp/Activities week – Mon 8th – Wed 10thJuly
·        End of Term – Tues 23rd July @ 1.00p.m

Also a message from Mrs Mungles – if any families have children they would like to put on our Nursery waiting
list (no matter how young) please do let us know in the school office. Also do spread the word if you know
families looking for nursery provision.

I hope you’ve enjoyed the sunshine this weekend – here’s to more of the same (fingers crossed!)

Mrs Ambrose-Headteacher
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Cape Class Brodie For his amazing work in phonics.

Gwenver Class Raeia For her positivity, enthusiasm and friendliness in all she does.

Godrevy Class Nevaeh For her determination in all areas of her learning every day!

Gwithian Class Lexi G For trying her hardest in Phonics.

Porthcurno Class A.J. For being a good role model and having such a positive attitude to his learning when
Mr Mills was covering the class this week.

Porthminster Class Ronnie For  incredible progress in all areas of his learning.

Sennen Class
Armel

Mia
For trying so hard with his revision for SATS

For always trying to do the right thing and respecting everyone.

Godrevy Class Elsie, for her perfect pictograms!

Gwithian Class Charlie, for demonstrating knowledge and understanding during our pictogram learning.

Porthcurno Class John, our resident John-grapher, for always drawing upon his prior knowledge when
discussing his learning.

Porthminster Class Leo for creating a detailed map of our local park.

Sennen Class Kajus and Saoirse for talking about their Geography knowledge with confidence and clarity.

Our Year Sixes for all of their dedication and
commitment in preparing for the SATS and still
finding the time to sell ice-lollies too. Legends!

THANK YOU ALL!

Geographer of the Week

Class Stars of the Week 

Headteachers
Special
Award



Tuesday 6th May 2024- Friday 10th May  2024

1st Place: Godrevy 94.08% 

2nd Place: Sennen 93.55%

3rd Place: Porthcurno 92.31%

Our school target 
for attendance is 97%

Attendance 

For working parents, Breakfast Club starts at 8am in Kynance Room. For all other
children, Breakfast Club starts at 8:15am. It will only be served until 8.30am, as

we need to pack away and get ready for learning to begin.
For all other children the classroom doors will open as usual at 8:40am.

Thank you. Mrs. Pellow and Mrs. N. Simpson-Edmands

Breakfast Club

YEAR SIX SATS:
Monday May 13th to Thursday 16th May 2024

Inset Day:
Friday 24th May 2024

May Half Term
Monday 27th May 2024 to Friday 31st May 2024

Dates for your diary

Summer Term Clubs




